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Bindmans LLP 
275 Gray’s Inn Road 
London 
WClX 8QB 

Your Ref: 51192.1/SC/CHH 

25 July 2008 

Dear Sirs 

DOD: 21 August 1998 

Thank you for your letter dated 22 July 2008 addressed to Mr Horsley. 

Unfortunately the Coroner is on leave at present until 11 August, but I will 
bring this letter to his attention on his return and he will reply to you then. 

Yours faithfully 

Caroline Young 
Coroner’s Administration Assistant 


